
 
 
 

REGIONAL LANDFILL DEVELOPMENT 
UPDATE 

 
 
Following notice of an appeal filed with the Saskatchewan Municipal Board, representatives of the RM of 
LeRoy No. 339, REACT and the appellant attended a hearing on October 18th, 2016 before the 
Saskatchewan Municipal Board, Planning Appeals Committee. 
 
The Saskatchewan Municipal Board, Planning Appeals Committee, Chair Gordon Hubbard, Members Don 
Molesky and Peter Stroh heard arguments respecting the Board’s jurisdiction to consider the appeal, and 
agreed to hear the appeal.   
 
Opening statements, arguments, rebuttals and summary statements were provided by all parties.    The 
decision of the Saskatchewan Municipal Board, Planning Appeals Committee will be rendered in writing, 
with reasons, within 60 days – anticipated to be prior to December 18th, 2016. 


